
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

30th Annual Holocaust Awareness Program 
Offers Free Study Tour for Educators  

 
Tour to the U.S. Holocaust Memorial Museum Made Possible by the 

Friends of Marsha Raticoff Grossman 
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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey’s Sara and Sam 
Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center and Atlantic Cape Community College are sponsoring the 
30th Annual Holocaust Awareness Program on Sunday, February 10, 2013.   
 
In honor of her birthday, friends of Marsha Raticoff Grossman, a resident of Margate and a 
longtime supporter of Holocaust education, are funding a free study tour to the United States 
Holocaust Memorial Museum in Washington D.C.  The free tour, which includes transportation 
and admission to the museum, is open to educators teaching grades 5-12.  Resources and 
teaching materials will be provided to participants as well as four Professional Development 
Hours.  The tour departs at 8 a.m. and will return at 8 p.m.  
 
Space is limited, so to reserve a spot, please contact Gail Rosenthal at 609-652-4699.   
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